
 

                  SEATON SLUICE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

One of the Seaton Valley Federation of Schools 
 

Alston Grove, Seaton Sluice, Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear NE26 4JS 
                                                                                                                 Tel:  0191 2370629   Fax:  0191 2373970 

Email: admin@seatonsluice.northumberland.sch.uk 
 www.svf.org.uk 

 
                     Executive Headteacher: John Barnes 

                            Head of School: Karen McSparron  
     

 
 

    4 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Valentine’s Disco  
 
To celebrate St Valentine’s Day, the PTFA are organising a Valentine’s Disco on Thursday 13th 
February in the school hall from 6:30pm – 8pm. 
 
Tickets for the event will cost £2.50 and will include a hotdog and a drink.  In addition, there will be 
a tuck shop where pupils will be able to buy sweets and drinks, so your children may want to bring 
along some extra spending money. 
 
The music will be provided by our very own resident DJ, Matthew, and some of our Y8 pupils will 
be helping out with refreshments. 
 
Tickets are payable on the door but please complete the reply slip below to give us an indication of 
numbers.  Please note that you will not be able to pay for this event via the app.  
 
It is the responsibility of parents/carers to arrange transport to and from this event. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs K McSparron 
Head of School 
on behalf of SSMS PTFA 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: The School Office 
 

Valentine’s Disco 
 

My child:                                                Class:               will/will not be attending the Valentine’s 
Disco on 13 February 6:30pm – 8pm. 
 
Signed:                                                     (parent/carer) 
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